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Ocean Grove Elementary 

3773 McLelan Road, Campbell River, BC  V9H 1K2 
Phone:  250-923-4266  
Fax:  250-923-2589 
Email:  oceangrove@sd72.bc.ca 
www.sd72.bc.ca/school/oceangrove 

N E W S L E T T E R:  2023—2024 

Hello Ocean Grove Community! 

Thank you so much for supporting our Used Book Sale.  If you know of any charities or organizations 

that would like boxes of books for adult readers let me know.  They are slowly making their way to 

thrift stores.  The sale was very successful and thank you to PAC for organizing it. 

We had a great day yesterday of growing our professional learning in literacy, math and reviewing 

our science resources.  Pro D days foster excellent collaboration at Ocean Grove.  This is our last one 

of the school year. 

I will have more information in our June newsletter about the upcoming school year and will send 

out an email to all families at the end of this month. 

In the meantime, take care. 

 Louise Panziera, Principal 

Our Ocean Grove Community works and plays on the traditional territory of the Laichwiltach people.  At Ocean Grove 

we strive to learn about the different First Nations in our community. 

See our school website for 

full information, including 

colour brochure and Order 

Form! 

https://www.sd72.bc.ca/oceangrove/_ci/p/16515
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Early Pick-Up of Students  
(and late drop-off) 

Many of our classrooms participate in walking fieldtrips around our neighbour-
hood.  This is likely to increase as the weather improves.  Unlike bus fieldtrips, 
you may not receive advance notice of the walking fieldtrips. 

If you are planning to pick up your child from school early, please remem-
ber to email BOTH the office AND teacher no later than 8:00 am, so that 
arrangements may be made around the fieldtrip.  Thank you! 

Next Year Student School Supplies 

We will once again be purchasing bulk student school supplies for September, and asking 

that families pay $40.00 (all grades) per student to cover the cost. 

The bulk order of supplies is purchased from a local company and ensures that consistent 

quality of exact items is provided for classroom 

use. 

Please note, we will not be requesting payment 

from students until the end of August.  An email 

will be sent to all Ocean Grove families just before 

September start-up, requesting payment and 

providing full details on the payment options. 

Hooray!  Our new Out of School 

Care Program building is finally 

ready and the first day of occupancy 

was Monday, April 29th. 

Any questions regarding this pro-

gram should be directed to: 

childcare@sd72.bc.ca 
Monday, May 20th 

SCHOOLS CLOSED 
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Monday, May 6th 

Professional Development Day 

Regular Classes will NOT            

be in session 

Heads-Up! 

There are LOTS of fieldtrips during the 

months of May and June. 

Please check your child’s backpack  daily 

for fieldtrip permission forms sent home 

for signature. 

Students MUST have a signed permission 

form returned prior to the fieldtrip - verbal 

permission is not acceptable.  Thanks! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classroom Photos and 

School-Wide Photo 

to be taken on 

Tuesday, May 14th 

 

FOYER 

BOOK-

CASES  - 
we have set 

up a couple 

of bookcases in the foyer in 

front of the Library  windows.  

This is our new “take one / 

leave one” station, for both 

students and adults. 

Feel free to participate!   

Many thanks to the Ocean 

Grove family that donated 

the lovely bookcases to the 

school! 

The Ocean Grove PAC has discounted all      

left-over stock of this year’s fundraiser          

chocolate bars.  If interested, email:                       

pacoceangrove@gmail.com 

 

 

(Original price 

was $90/case) 
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